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Weekly Newsletter  

Important Dates 

20th June  INSET - School closed for pupils  

3rd July  09.00 Sports Day - Parents/Carers 

  welcome to join us  

3rd July  14.15 Parent Council Meeting 

7th July  16.30 Academy Committee Meeting 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Outdoor Library  

We are thrilled to announce the official opening of our brand-new outdoor library this week. Thank you to everyone 

who was able to join us for the ribbon-cutting ceremony on Tuesday. A huge thank you to our dedicated PTA and 

Redrow who helped bring everything together.  

It is a great space where the children can enjoy books outside during breaktimes, 

lunchtimes and in Kids Club. Inspired by our love of reading, our outdoor library offers the 

children a cosy environment to explore books, share stories, and spark their imaginations. 

With comfy cushions, shaded reading space, and a selection of books, it’s the perfect 

place to enjoy reading with friends. We can’t wait to see our children enjoying this special 

space all year round! 

Dream big, fly high  

Kids Club Bookings for September 

The team is now working on the 

administration of the sessions and 

your Kids Club places will be ready to view 

via your MCAS app by Monday 30th June.  

Staff Update  

We would like to give a warm welcome to      

Miss Woollam who joins us from Gorsey Bank as 

a Learning Support Assistant. Miss Woollam has 

loved meeting all the children.  

PTA Summer Fair  

We’d like to say a massive thank you to 

everyone who is involved in supporting the PTA 

Summer Fair preparations and to anyone who has put 

themselves forward to volunteer on the day, your support is 

very much appreciated.  

The PTA Summer Fair will take place on Friday 11th July, 

3.15pm to 5pm. Please see the poster sent out for more 

information and how you can help out the PTA with donations 

of bottles for the tombola or offering your time.  

      Sports Day  

Sports Day will take place on 

Thursday 3rd July (weather 

permitting) and will last approx. 

1.5 hours. Family members are 

welcome to come along and support the children 

who will be competing in their house teams. 

More information will follow soon. Like last year, 

we will be holding a themed parents’ relay race 

in House teams. It’s all about having fun and 

getting involved — we can’t wait to cheer you on!  

Interested in Becoming a Teacher?  

The Laurus Institute is now offering Initial Teacher Training in 

partnership with the National Institute of Teaching (NIoT). 

Whether you're a recent graduate or looking for a career 

change, this school-based training programme could be the 

perfect next step. You’ll have the chance to train in a real 

classroom environment while working towards becoming a 

fully-qualified teacher.  

If you, or someone you know, is considering a rewarding 

career in education, please follow the link.  

Stockport’s SEND Padlet  

We would like to share Stockport’s new Special Educational 

Needs and Disabilities (SEND), Neurodevelopmental and 

Wellbeing offer with all parents and carers. 

  

The Padlet outlines available help from when you first 

recognise a difference or need in your child, as well as for 

those on the waiting list for an Autism and/or ADHD 

assessment, or those with a formal diagnosis. 

  

Click here to visit the Padlet for upcoming drop-in sessions 

and training, and access recorded webinars.  
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